Sunday, August 14, 2005

RE: Landscaping

TO: Varga's Landscaping

Attn: Rick

From: Sharon Zink 21250 Cromwell Ave Fairview Park, Ohio 44126 440-895-0839

Dear Rick,

I want to thank you for the time and effort you put forth on the wonderful landscaping job you and your staff did for my husband and I not long ago. We absolutely love it! You and your staff did a wonderful job and we are very happy with the results as well as the price. We will most certainly call Varga's for our backyard project when we are ready. I will be calling you soon as I have a question about one of the Golden False Cypress bushes. It appears to be turning brown. I also have questions on what to trim, when and how. Again thank you for your time and effort.

Regards, Alan & Sharon Zink